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any other changes at:
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

SUBJECT: Policy FYI-433 |Arizona Child Support Guidelines on The PORT

The Policy Unit is pleased to announce the Arizona Child Support Guidelines have

been added to The PORT. The Guidelines are located under Appendices > Child

Support Guidelines.

The DCSS Child Support Guidelines resource document incorporates links to the

Court's website, which includes information on current and previous versions of

the Child Support Guidelines, including reports and findings.

Weurge DCSS teammembers to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.

https://dcsspolicy.azdes.gov/Content/APPENDICES/Child%20Support%20Guidelines.htm
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